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I would like to begin by thanking the FY23 Board of Directors for this presenta=on of an 
honorary AANA membership. It was an incredibly unexpected and kind ac=on, and I deeply 
appreciate it. 

 I started my associa=on career at AANA in the mid-90s. I want to thank my colleague Luis Rivera 
for hiring me. I’m very grateful for that day as it opened up a whole new life path for me. I grew 
up in Park Ridge, where AANA used to be located, but had never heard of nurse anesthe=sts 
un=l I came to work there.  

Last month I started working with my 30th AANA Board during their orienta=on! I have 
witnessed the hard work that the Boards have done throughout the years and watched the joy 
of members geNng together at mee=ngs to learn about, and celebrate, their profession. Your 
love for your profession and dedica=on to pa=ents has been so inspiring to watch.  

I also want to pay tribute to my AANA staff colleagues, both current and past. AANA staff have a 
very unique dedica=on to their work and I am privileged to work beside them.  

Finally, a special thanks to my husband and sons. In their younger years, they aQended mul=ple 
Annual Congress’s and really enjoyed the new ci=es and nice hotels that they were able to 
experience..…while I worked. I’m glad that my work gave them a chance to experience places 
they would not typically have seen. Thank you again for this lovely honor. 


